
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

You are invited to a Presentation and Workshop with  
 

Larry Espe, 
Superintendent of Careers & Student Transitions  

 

“Strengthening Opportunities for 
21st Century Skills & Career Training”  

 
Tuesday, February 17, 2015 7-9 pm 

 
Bonnington Arts Centre 

(Located at Nakusp Elementary School – corner of 4 t h  Street and 6 t h  Avenue NW) 

Nakusp, BC  

 
“Honoring Hands-On Learning” 

 

Please RSVP with Selkirk College Nakusp Centre by February 13.   

 Call 250-265-4077, email umueller@selkirk.ca or cmatchett@selkirk.ca, 

 or drop by the Centre at 311 Broadway Mon-Fri from 11 am to 3 pm. 

 

* Complimentary Refreshments * 
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